

Questions on draft IRP

Henry, Amy Burke <abhenry@tva.gov>

Tue, Mar 26, 2019 at 9:56 AM

To: Maggie Shober <maggie@cleanenergy.org>, Integrated Resource Plan <irp@tva.gov>

Cc: "Hydas, James Hunter" <jhhydas@tva.gov>

Maggie,

The IRP team returned from a week of public meetings and had a chance to consider your email today. We ask that you submit your request through the Freedom of Information Act process to ensure it is handled consistently with similar inquiries. You may email your request to foia@tva.gov. We appreciate your interest in TVA's Integrated Resource Plan.

Regards,

Amy Henry

Sr. Manager, Enterprise Relations & Strategic Partnerships Resources & Operations Support

Tennessee Valley Authority 400 West Summit Hill Drive Knoxville, Tennessee, 37902

865-632-4045 (w) 865-310-4839 (m) abhenry@tva.gov





NOTICE: This electronic message transmission contains information that may be TVA SENSITIVE, TVA RESTRICTED, or TVA CONFIDENTIAL. Any misuse or unauthorized disclosure can result in both civil and criminal penalties. If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of the content of this information is prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify me immediately by email and delete the original message.

[Quoted text hidden]